
TRINITY COLLEGE DUBLIN
LAW STUDENT COLLOQUIUM

CALL FOR 
ABSTRACTS  

The Committee of the Law Student Colloquium of Trinity College Dublin invites
submissions of abstracts from prospective speakers for the tenth annual Colloquium,
which will be held on Saturday 3rd February 2018.

The Colloquium began in 2009 as an event at which undergraduate and postgraduate
students of law, recent graduates and young qualified lawyers could have the opportunity
to present and discuss their research to their peers. There will also be a competition for
the best paper submitted; the prize of which will be €250.00 and the winning paper will
also be published in the prestigious Trinity College Law Review.

Abstracts will be accepted in regards to all areas of law. Applications should be submitted
via the Colloquium’s Facebook page (www.facebook.com/tcdcolloquium) or via the
website for the Trinity College Law Review (www.trinitycollegelawreview.org/colloquium)

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION DEADLINE: 6pm on Friday 17th November 2017
MAXIMUM WORD COUNT: 400 words

Please direct all queries to law.student.colloquium@gmail.com

Deadline: 
Friday 17th November 2017

http://www.facebook.com/tcdcolloquium
http://www.trinitycollegelawreview.org/colloquium

